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Dear Readers, 

It gives us an immense pleasure to present our monthly e-Newsletter‘ e- Palaash January 2021 

the exclusive issue, highlighting multifaceted aspects of the ICFAI University Jharkhand. This 

issue has been a compilation of many interesting campus news which will depict how ICFAI 

University is associated with industry, society, economy, values, and ethics. This issue also has 

brought you a new flavor that is added through information related to awards, achievements, 

social sensitivity, etc. Our university celebrated ‘National Youth Day’ in the honor of Swami 

Vivekanand and feel blessed to have the presence of Swami Antaranandaji as a distinguished 

guest and we are much obliged for his beautiful thoughts and knowledgeable address to our 

students and faculties.  The students also participated enthusiastically in the Speech 

Competition organized on the occasion of National Youth Day on the topic “The Thoughts and 

ideas of Swami Vivekanand”. Managers, engineers and lawyers of tomorrow participated in 

the university event. To keep the students energized and refreshing, different activities like 

posters, painting, speech competitions were conducted, wherein the students participated 

enthusiastically and exhibited their intellect. Adding further flavor, the university awarded the 

student winners of different categories to motivate them.  

We are delighted to apprise our readers that our University organized a discussion session on 

“WhatsApp’s New Privacy Policy: Need for Data Protection Law in India”, wherein the students 

and faculty member participated and expressed their viewpoints on the said topic. 

Our Congratulation to Ms. Nutan Kumari, our Ph.D. scholar of the 2016 batch, for getting 

declared eligible for the award of Ph.D. In order to track the progress of the Ph.D. scholar, the 

progress presentation was conducted and valuable feedback and suggestions were provided to 

keep them on track. 

 It’s a matter of pride that Prof. ORS Rao, Vice-Chancellor, of our university, was invited as an 

esteemed panelist at AIU East Zone Vice Chancellor's Meet. He was also invited as esteemed 

panelist at India CSR Summit 2020 on the theme – “Industry-Academia Collaborations”-

Aligning with the New Education Policy 2020 through CSR. 

To enhance the performance of faculty members in Research and Publications and to keep 

them motivated for contributing through quality research papers, the university organized a 

webinar on ‘Identifying Fake/Cloned/Predatory Journals’ for the benefits of the 

academicians.  On behalf of the ICFAI Community, we are thankful to the different reputed 

companies who provided the placement opportunities to our students for their bright future 

and career.  

 With best wishes .. 

Happy Reading!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


